
De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter  
Tuesday 7th June 2022                                                                                                        

Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

CONGRATULATIONS MISS RADER AND 
FAMILY! 
In the week before half term, Miss Rader and 
her partner welcomed a baby boy into their 
family. Miss Rader’s baby was born early so 
she has started her maternity leave sooner 
than expected. Her baby is absolutely beauti-
ful and we hope that he will be home from 
the hospital very quickly. I know you will join 
me in wishing Miss Rader and her family 
enormous congratulations and happiness for 
their future together. 
As a result of Miss Rader’s maternity leave 
starting, I am pleased to be returning toDe 
Beauvoir—I have missed the school a lot in 
the last year! 
Rebecca Mackenzie, Headteacher 

EYFS FUN AND LEARNING! 

Fig pupils returned to their learning with ex-
citement and confidence yesterday. They loved 
working together with their friends in the in-
door and outdoor  areas and we were so im-
pressed by their collaborative attitudes to play! 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Friday 24th June 2022 Day in Lieu for Queen’s Jubilee—School Closed 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 (pm) EYFS Sports Day 

Friday 15th July 2022 Sports Day for Year 1—Year 6 

Monday 18th July 2022 Year 6 Leave for Ufton Court Residential 

Friday 22nd July 2022 End of Summer Term  

Monday 5th September 2022 Autumn Term Starts for Pupils 

 100% Attendance in the First Half of Summer  Term 

Local Swimming Lessons 

Did you know that you can find and book local 

swimming lessons easily using this link? 

 https://www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/

lessons-and-courses/swimming/children-swim  

Well done to these children, who had 100% attendance last week! 

 

 

EX
C

ELLEN
T A

T
TEN

D
A

N
C

E! 

EX
C

ELLEN
T A

T
TEN

D
A

N
C

E! 



Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week and the week before half term!: 

 

Fig:  Leon  

Beech :  Teddy  

Birch :   Shantay  

Olive:  Lulu  

Magnolia:  Obi  

Sycamore:  Angela  

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week and the week before half 

term!: 

Fig:  Destiny-May  

Beech :  Da’Janae  

Birch :   Ayyub  

Olive:  Marcus  

Magnolia:  Shanel  

Sycamore:  Rushane  

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week and the week before 

half term!: 

Fig:  Sirius  

Beech :  Paula  

Birch :   Iqra  

Olive:  Sahid  

Magnolia:  Amaya  

Sycamore:  Noah  

Lunchtime awards:  Iqra  and Micah 

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every 

day!

Beech Class: 95%  

Birch Class: 72.4%  

Olive Class: 94.2% 

Magnolia Class: 84.1%   

Sycamore Class: 88%  

These figures are for the week before half term. 

 

 

 

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Rushane 

2nd: Uthman 

3rd:  Ishak 

Larissa —5 

Mia —6 

Uthman —9 

Most Active Last Week: 

Beech: Sara 

Birch: Paula 

Olive: Aiden 

Magnolia: Ishak 

Sycamore:  Rushane 

 

Well done to these children for their 

Reading Plus work last week 

Olive : Marcus 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore: - 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 0.6% //  Beech : 0% //  Birch : 1.8% //   

Olive : 3% //  Magnolia : 0% //  Sycamore: 1.1% 

Please continue to ensure that your child is punctual for school 
each day!

  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for receiving Special 

Awards for PE this week!:  

Beech:   Mia  Magnolia: Ayham 

Birch :   Mya  Sycamore: Rushane  

Olive:  Aiden  

Amatullah—8 

Izet—11 


